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VIII.   SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT 

 
  
 

     
 

  

 Office of Superintendent Dr. Gearl Loden 
 

 

1. Information Items: 
 

 Fall Athletic Update by Mr. Andy Schoggin 

 Employee of the Month Program 

 Healthy Kids Campaign 

 Lamar University Superintendent’s Academy New York Field Trip Report 
 
 

 Dates to Remember 
 MSBA Fall Conference--November 10-11, 2014 
 NSBA, March 21-24, 2015--Nashville, TN (Registration Opens 

October 15) 
 November 18, 2014 Work Session 9:30 a.m. 
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